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Repair Works to West Training Wall 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that LHB staff will be conducting repairs to the West Training Wall in The Narrows.  
Works will take place during the day over the Low Water periods from Monday 13th November onwards and will 
involve staff working from a pontoon which will be moved into position during these periods. 
 
ALL VESSELS ARE DIRECTED to pass at reduced speed and to minimise their wash when transiting The Narrows 
while this work is taking place.  A safety boat will also be in situ, callsign WINDSONG, and will be listening on VHF 
Ch71. 
 
For further information contact the harbour office on 01903 721 215, by email to harbour@littlehampton.org.uk or 
listen out on VHF Ch 71. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that 
the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Cancel this LNtM on completion of works. 
 
Local Notices 03 of 2017 – Seasonal Racemarks and 04 of 2017 – Goring Outfall Buoy Missing are now also 
cancelled.  Seasonal Racemarks now recovered and Outfall Buoy back on station. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
10th November 2017 
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